
From: Lindsay Dale   
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 3:26 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Concern Regarding Triplex - Applicant: A-2024 -0041 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good Afternoon,  
  
I would like to Vote AGAINST Applicant: A-2024-0041  
  
The introduction of a triplex within our cherished community in Brampton threatens to alter its 
authentic charm and disrupt the peaceful living environment we have enjoyed for decades.  
Not only will its construction pose inconveniences and disturbances, but it also jeopardizes the essence 
of our longstanding single-family dwelling community. 
  
Name: Lindsay Dale  
Address: 5 Alderway Ave, Brampton ON L6Y2B5  
Applicant: A-2024-0041 
4 Alderway Ave.  
  
I give authorization to post my Correspondence on the Agenda.  
  
  
Lindsay Dale     

 
 

  
 


